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November 17", 2014 Sent to R1LAT via fax to: 610-337-5269
US NRC Region i, DNMS

2100 Renaissance Blvd. ‘
King of Prussia, Fennsylvania 19406-2713 v@}

RE: Resignation of Radiation Safety Officer for 12 z }-)/ Q(ﬂz
NRC Radioactive Materials License#: 47-25522-01 / oI
Pro Imaging Diagnostics
2547 Third Avenue, Huntington, WV 25703-1642

Dear License Assistance Team:

On July 8™, 2014, | was informed that Pro Imaging closed their business effective June 3‘-0"‘,
2014. I reminded the owner, Curtis Nichols, of the continuing requirements for the security of
radioactive materials and informed him of the steps needed to terminate his radioactive' rnaterials
license. Mr. Nichols stated that he would complete the termination process and copy me with all
related NRC correspondence. Please be awarc that I do not have access inside the facility and no
business relationship with Pro Imaging beyond consulting health physics and radiation safety
officer services.

Since then, numerous phone messages requesting updates have not been retumned and | tave
received no updates otherwise from Mr. Nichols. On several occasions, I have driven by the Pro
Imaging building and it appeared deserted but secured. As I am unable to fulfill my ohlrgations
as radiation safcty officer, this letter is to notify you that, effective immediately, I do hereby
resign as Radiation Safety Officer for Pro Imaging Diagnostics.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

WM
ames Norweck, MS, DABR

Work cell: 304-710-0172
jnorweck(@radiclogy-inc.com
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your etter, pplication dated

/ [// ’7 /30‘[5‘/ ) , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed. )
NT-ADBI2-0r (2080 t2im0)
There were no administrative omissions. Your application fas assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number A LS%\/)’?%’;‘L ‘7 '
When caliing to inquire about this acfion, please refer to this control number. '

You may calf us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (Rf) Sincerely, .
(6-56) ‘ Licensing Assistance Team Leader.



